
 

 

 

February 25. 2022 

 

Dear Customers. 

 

The Change of Company Name on labels 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 

 

Panasonic Corporation will shift to a holding company system "Panasonic Holdings 

Corporation" from April 2022. 

In anticipation of this transition, the current company system was abolished in 

October 2021, the group will be reorganized into a new system, and it will be 

succeeded to the operating company from April 2022.  

After April 2022, we will change the company name on the labels to the new 

company name.  

If you need detailed information for each product, please contact our sales staff.  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Oct. 2021～ Apr. 2022～ 

Panasonic Corporation 〔Panasonic Holdings Corporation〕 

 Industry Company  Panasonic Industry Co., Ltd. 

Energy Company Panasonic Energy Co., Ltd. 

Automotive Company Panasonic Automotive Systems Co., Ltd. 

Connected Solution Company Panasonic Connect Co., Ltd. 

Entertainment & Communication Div. Panasonic Entertainment & Communication Co., Ltd. 

 Housing System Div.  Panasonic Housing Solutions Co., Ltd. 

                                                           *Other than the above, Panasonic Corporation remains unchanged 

**Overseas, the name of the overseas corporation is basically written. 

■ Changes : 

Products / packaging labels with the current company name will be changed to 

the new company name from April 2022. 

[Example] Current) Panasonic Corporation 

→ New) Panasonic Industry Co., Ltd. 

 

We will change the notation of the new company name to the newly 

exchanged specifications. 

 

This change is only the company name, and there is no change in model / 

part number / electrical characteristics / mechanical characteristics / external 

dimensions / appearance color / marking etc.. 

 

■Products : All products with the current company name “Panasonic Corporation” 



 

 

         The current company name may be used for products that have been 

 stored due to EOL etc.. 

 

■ Schedule : We are planning to switch sequentially from our shipment in April 2022. 

 

■ Label design changes (example) : Please refer to the attached sheet. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Tyler Nakamura 

Vice President 

Components Division 

Panasonic Industrial Devices Sales Company of America, 

a Division of Panasonic Corporation of North America 


